
Aloha, 

Hawai'i Health & Harm Reduction Center invites you to join us for the 2025 Hawai'i State Harm 
Reduction Conference on Friday, January 10th, at the University of Hawai'i at Mānoa from 8:30 
am to 4:30 pm.  

Our previous conferences have been incredibly successful, including the sold-out event in 2019, 
with over 400 attendees, and a robust virtual conference in 2021. This year, we are preparing for 
another impactful gathering, focusing on "Rainbow Resilience"—celebrating the strength, unity, 
and resilience of our local Māhū, QTPI, LGBQIA+, and Transgender communities and addressing 
critical issues like access to healthcare, mental health, and harm reduction for marginalized 
groups. 

We are offering your business a unique opportunity to become a sponsor and play a key role in 
this important work while gaining considerable visibility in front of a diverse audience.  

The 2025 Hawai'i State Harm Reduction Conference will gather public health professionals, 
policymakers, advocates, and community members to inspire action and collaboration. Th is is  
your chance to be a part of meaningful, life-changing work that will positively impact thousands 
of lives. We invite you to review the attached sponsorship guide for more details and consider 
joining us in this endeavor.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at aogata@hhhrc.org or at 808.521.2437 with any 
questions, or you are welcome to complete sponsorship here.  We look forward to your 
partnership in making this conference a success and in creating a brighter, healthier future 
for all. 

Mahalo, 

Andrew Ogata 
2025 Marketing Committee Chair 
Hawai'i State Harm Reduction Conference 
(808) 521-2437 | aogata@hhhrc.org

mailto:aogata@hhhrc.org
https://bit.ly/HSHRC25
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